
 

Term 4 Week 8 2017 

Rebecca from Greenhills Living 

came back and we read the 

book called  

Pete the Planting Pal. 

Then we went outside to 

plant our own Rosemary 

cutting so we could all grow 

rosemary  at home. 

Next it was time to harvest 

the potatoes from the “no 

dig” garden made of straw 

and soil. It was very exciting 

and a lot of fun. 

We found lots of bugs and 

worms. 

We found lots of  

potatoes. 

We were fascinated by the 

“seed potato” which we had 

planted in winter. 

The rich soil  (and worms) went 

into our veggie patch. 

The leaves went into our  

compost spinner. 

 

We washed the 

potatoes, 

chopped them, 

coated them in oil 

then sprinkled 

them with some 

fresh rosemary 

that we had not 

planted. 

We cooked 

them in the 

oven and then 

all enjoyed 

eating them. 

We turned the 

green ones 

(that had been 

in the sun and 

are not good to 

eat)  into 

“potato        

people” 


